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Comments: I am completely AGAINST this proposal. This is a state treasure and one of the last of its kind.

Please protect all areas around the lodge and cabins, and to keep everything as is. Any improvements made to

the lodge and cabin should be for safety only and not for expansion.

 

This expansion will destroy its beauty and will completely change the area into a popular tourist destination,

which NO ONE wants. We do not want this Utah ski resort company to forever change our beloved, quiet, and

rugged lake. 

 

This small lake is in a bowl and any noise, including individual voices at the lodge's weddings, can be heard from

even the farthest camp site. Can you imagine the noise 200 additional people will bring, not to mention the

additional boats, vehicles, garbage and sewage that will follow?

 

In the plans, the employee housing and parking lot sits adjacent to the bay loop campsites. As a tent camper, the

quietude at night is important. Twenty five young employees will only bring noise, traffic, parties, etc. I do not

want a large parking lot and dormitory right next to my campsite. I want the dirt parking lot at the trailhead and the

rustic lodge and small cabins to stay as is, only allowing improvements for safety, NOT expansion.

 

The public does not want this! The only beneficiaries of this plan are the developers. The land, wildlife and the

public's experience will suffer tremendously. 

 

Your motto is: "Caring for the land, and serving people."

 

Please protect this land and the people who've come here for decades to enjoy it. We do not want an out-of-state

company to destroy this special place. Once it has been developed it will never go back. This will be a huge

regret. Please reject this plan. 

 

Thank you.

 


